
From: Frances Cheston (frannycheston@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Saturday, August 27, 2022 8:10:15 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

Outrageous!    Making alternative and sustainable energy more expensive increases climate change damage by using
your heavy monopolized power to further reduce the opportunity to save salmon etc.  Greed , greed greed,
indifference to human and wildlife health and lobbying corruption are at the heart of this.  Shame on you.

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Frances Cheston 
Box 1122
Ketchum, ID 83340
frannycheston@gmail.com
(208) 720-2752

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.

mailto:frannycheston@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From: Betty Grover (bg16pinkroses@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Saturday, August 27, 2022 11:12:31 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Betty Grover 
536 Richland Ave
Pocatello, ID 83201
bg16pinkroses@yahoo.com
(208) 251-8775

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.

mailto:bg16pinkroses@yahoo.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From: Cris Waddell (criswaddell@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Sunday, August 28, 2022 9:35:03 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Cris Waddell 
1766 E Lookout Dr, Coeur d?Alene ID 83815
Coeur d?Alene, ID 83815
criswaddell@gmail.com
(907) 317-8245

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.

mailto:criswaddell@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From: Barbara Aronowitz (aronobarb@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Sunday, August 28, 2022 9:15:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Barbara Aronowitz 
118 Trail Creek Drive
Victor, ID 83455
aronobarb@gmail.com
(516) 512-4539

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.

mailto:aronobarb@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 7:00:09 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Sherepta McLeod
Submission Time: Aug 28 2022 5:49PM
Email: sherepta@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-863-0404
Address: 1908 N Lawndale Dr
Meridian, ID 83646

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "I was notified that Idaho Power has a Customer Generation Study. I am one of the
Generating Customers. I have tried to understand what Idaho Power is proposing regarding
how it handles the power I generate until I need it and how it counts the additional power I
purchase from them. I am at a loss for what they are trying to achieve. I have tried to track my
usage vs generation for the past 20 months. At the end of last year, I contacted Idaho Power
and spoke with a representative about the fact I could not make my data balance. This
included data on my bill and usage data from Idaho Power that did not match. The only
explanation I received was that this was due to the hourly monitoring of usage. It is my
opinion that before Idaho Power makes any changes to billing or cost to customers, we need to
understand how there could be two sets of data for one customer. I know that I would like to
understand how my bill, usage, and generation do not balance. Thank you for your attention.
Sherepta McLeod"

------
[Open in the PUC Intranet application]

mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
https://puc.intranet.idaho.gov/apps/intranet/Comment


From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 12:00:08 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Aundrea Good
Submission Time: Aug 29 2022 11:38AM
Email: good4andi@gmail.com
Telephone: 801-618-8820
Address: 6421 E Escarpment Ct
Boise, ID 83716

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "I would like to request a public hearing on case IPC-E-22-22."

------
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